Ribbon Warriors 2017
Shavee APP\icaJrion

Sponhsored by Howell High School's Interact Club
Name Grade
Email Address Phone
T-Shirt Size

Parent/Guardian Name
Relation to you Phone Number
Email Address

. Parent Signature for Permission

Howell High School’s Interact Club once again is sponsoring our annual event Ribbon
Warriors! Several students will be picked from each grade to compete against each
other to raise the most money for a Howell family that has been impacted by cancer.
At the end of two weeks they will have their heads shaved at the homecoming pep
assembly, October 6th. Please note: It is a recqiurement to raise at least $1000 and this
is to raise awarness for Cancer within our community. If you’re interested in shaving
your head, please fill out this application and turn it into the main office. For any
further questions, please email Natalie Cortez: ncortezl32(@gmail.com or call:
517-915-8670.

Why do you want to shave your head?

Has cancer affected your life? If so, how?

Have you ever participated in something similar to this? If yes, please explain.



mailto:ncortez132@gmail.com

How do you plan on raising money?

Are you a part of any extracurriculars? If so, what?

Do you have any unique ideas of what you want to see happen this year?

Please tell us anything else you would like us to know.

Freshmen: Please turn in to the main office at the Freshman Campus
10-12 students: Please turn in to the drop box in the main office.
- All applications can also be emailed to- ncortez132@gmail.com

- Applications are due on September 21st.

If you have any questions, please contact Natalie Cortez- ncortez132@gmail.com or call
1(517)-915-8670.

Thank you for applying! Please take time to follow us on Twitter @hribbonwarriors and share with your
friends. We will be in contact with you by September 25th 2017.
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